
 
 

Legislative Council 
 

MEDIA ALERT 
 

15 April 2011 
 

INQUIRY INTO FORESTRY TASMANIA 
FINANCIAL PERFORMANCE 

 
The Legislative Council Inquiry on the financial 
performance of Forestry Tasmania will commence next 
week with public hearings at Parliament House on 
Monday 18 April 2011 at 11:00am. 
 
Further information about the Inquiry including Terms 
of Reference and transcripts of hearings is available at:  
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAd
minA.htm 
   
ends 
 
MEDIA NOTE: Details of organisations and individuals appearing at the 
hearings tomorrow are attached. 
 

FURTHER INFORMATION: Ruth Forrest MLC on 0419 879 
524 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY  
ON  

FORESTRY TASMANIA FINANCIAL PERFORMANCE 
 
 

Public Hearings on Monday 18 April 2011 
 

Committee Room No.2, Parliament House, Hobart 
 
 

11:00am: Mr Bob Gordon, Dr Hans Drieslma, Ms Sue 
Shoobridge and Mr Ken Jeffries, Forestry 
Tasmania 

 
 


